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Short-term Visitors selected to participate in the

Postgraduate Program in Mathematics at UAM

On the basis of current scientific collaborations between the candidates and Department faculty, as
well as the potential contribution of the proposed activities to the research training of master and
Ph. D. students, the Committee for Graduate Studies and the Faculty Committee of the Department
of Mathematics of the UAM have agreed to fund visits during the year 2013 for the following

candidates:

* Peter Duren (U. of Michigan, USA), one month.

* Fernando Galaz-Garcia (U. Miinster, Germany), one month.
* Volker John (Freie U. Berlin, Germany), one month.

* Luigi Montoro (U. della Calabria, Italy), one month.

¢ Sundaram Thangavelu (Indian Institute of Science, India), two months.
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